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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: FOI 0968-14 

 

I am writing in response to your email of 17 October asking for information under the Freedom of Information 

Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

I am writing to obtain information about the number of your employees who received remuneration of more 

than £100,000 in 2013-14.   

Remuneration includes, but is not limited to: salary, fees, allowances, bonuses, benefits in kind, 

compensation for loss of office and employers’ pension contributions.  

Please not that whilst some of the information may be in the public domain in accounts and on your website, 

the information requested is not fully available from your annual reports, websites etc. 

Many public sector organisations publish senior management salaries online or a produce a table showing 

employees in remuneration bands of £5,000 in their annual accounts. 

 It is not possible to answer the questions below with that information alone. Employer pension contributions 

are excluded from these bands and there can be employees who are not senior managers who received 

more than £100,000. 

 Please make it clear if you are responding on behalf of more than one organisation. 

 To outline my query as clearly as possible, I am requesting: 

1.  The total number of employees who received remuneration equal to, or in excess of £100,000 in 
2013-14. 

2. For those who received remuneration in excess of £150,000: 

 i.    The employee’s name 

  ii.    The employee’s job title 

 iii.    The remuneration received by the employee 

 iv.    An itemised list of expenses claims made by the employee. If an itemised list is not available, please 

provide the amount the employee claimed in expenses in 2013-14 



 

 

 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you requested.  I 

can confirm that Wilton Park does hold information relevant to your request, as follows: 

1) The number of employees who received remuneration equal to, or in excess of £100,000 in 2013-14 

is 1.   

This information can be found in our Annual Reports – see link below 

https://www.wiltonpark.org.uk/about-us/publications/annual-reports/ 

 

2) Wilton Park does not have any employees who received remuneration in excess of £150,000. 

 

In keeping with the spirit and effect of the Freedom of Information Act, all information is assumed to be 

releasable to the public unless it is exempt.  The information we have supplied to you may now be published 

on our website together with any related information that will provide a key to its wider context. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998. We may release this 

personal information to other UK government departments and public authorities 

 

https://www.wiltonpark.org.uk/about-us/publications/annual-reports/

